
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

November 13, 2017 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.E. 
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval of Bid Results for Clay Demolition 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation of the District’s Director of Operations, Phillip Francis, to award the 
contract for the demolition of Clay School to Salenbien Trucking & Excavating, Inc., 
Dundee, Michigan, for a total cost of $440,000.00, and authorize the Superintendent or 
her designee to negotiate and execute final contracts. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The District has entered in to an agreement to purchase the Clay property. Under the 
terms of the agreement, the District is responsible for the demolition of the building on 
site. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
The source of funds will be the Sinking Fund.  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attached. 
 
 
PF/ko 

 
 


